


There has been two occasions when, under Dr Phadke's care, chemotherapy has been prescribed 
for my cancerous conditions.  

The first was for leukaemia, now over ten years ago, and the second was for bladder cancer, 
diagnosed over two years ago.  

On both occasions the treatment enabled me to transition into the remission stage and I have had 
no problems since.  

Nobody, but nobody, could have achieved a better result than Dr. Phadke and he has my eternal 
gratitude for the quality of life I am now enjoying.  

To me it is inconceivable that any patient or medical authority could find fault with Dr. Phadke's 
treatment of his patients. I trust that your enquiry will only confirm that his patients welfare is and 
has always been his prime concern. 

Sincerely,  

James Dyson 


